
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

6. CANTERBURY JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE (CJSC) CONSTITUTING AGREEMENT - 
REPORTING TO MEMBER COUNCILS 

 
 The Committee considered a report seeking comment and feedback from member councils on the 

arrangements which should apply in respect to the formal reporting back to member councils on an 
annual basis on the exercise of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee’s functions. 

 
 The report noted that it would be appropriate for some form of reporting back to be made prior to the 

conclusion of the 2003 year which could either be by way of a seminar or by report on the main issues 
considered by the Subcommittee, which could then be tabled for information and discussion with 
member councils. 

 
 The Subcommittee decided that an appropriate written report be provided as the preferred means of 

reporting back. 
 
 


